
SECTION MEETING MINUTES 
 

February 17, 2007 
 

Present: Kent Weaver, Larry Gerlach, Dale, Greene, Glenn Feveryear, John Yost, George Beever 
 
Reports: 
 
Treasurer: Larry Gerlach reported that we have a balance of $503.27, after donating the $50 to the Boys & 
Girls Club as authorized last month, and with several membership renewals. 
 
Section Advisor: Glenn reported that he had filled out and returned the NAR “Needs Fixin” survey on 
behalf of the club.  
 
Competition: Reviewed the upcoming meet information that he presented last month. Presented two 
choices for lists of events for RAMTEC - 13, scheduled for September ½, 2007: 
 
#1: B ELA, A ALT, 1/2A SD (M), B HD (M), and Open Spot Landing. 
 
#2: ½A SD (M), B HD (M), B ELD, 1/2A RG, and Open Spot Landing. 
 
After discussion, list #1 was chosen. 
 
Old Business: 
 

• A reminder that the March 17 meeting/workshop will be at Penn Manor to work on the equipment 
in the trailer. 

 
• An extensive discussion ensued on Dale’s proposal to better secure the rods in the launcher heads. 

We had to envision this in our minds, because Dale left the one he had already converted at home. 
He stated that he could have kicked himself (numerous times) for doing so. John drew pictures. Of 
Dale’s idea, we should add.  

 
• Glenn reported that the canopy that he has in mind for the club has not gone on sale at Wal-Mart 

yet. 
 
New Business: 
 

• Dale passed around information on NY Power, July 27/29 in Geneseo, NY, and on the North East 
Regional Fun Fly (NERFF), June 22/24 in Pine Island, NY. 


